
 

 

 
 
 
 

CIRCULAR 
Classes: Pre-Nursery to VIII 

 

DPSG67/CIR/0005/2023-24                                                             Date: 10th April 2023 

 

Dear Parent,  
Greetings! 

 
As the safety and security of the students is our top priority, we are writing 
to remind you the importance of carrying the escort card while picking up 
your ward from school or sending someone to pick them up. 

We have implemented a number of measures to ensure the safety of our 
students, such as CCTV cameras, security personnel, and strict protocols for 
entering and exiting the school premises. However, we cannot do this 
alone and we need your support to ensure that the child is picked up safely. 

The escort card is a simple but effective tool that helps us to ensure that 
only authorized persons are allowed to pick up the child. It is therefore 
essential that you carry the escort card with you whenever you come to 
pick up your child, or if you are sending someone else to do so. 

We request you to take this matter seriously and support us in our efforts 
to provide a safe and secure environment for our students. Let us work 
together to keep them safe. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sangeeta Dhamija 

Principal,  

DPS Gurugram 67A 

 


